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Dear Parents / Carers,            11th October 2019 
 

Congratulations to:  

Gold Star Children this week who are: 
 

Reception 

 

Priestley for excellent number work; finding ways to split numbers to 6. 
 

Year 1 
 

Sienna for excellent progress in reading. 
 

Year 2 
 

Ronnie for fantastic work using related addition and subtraction facts in maths this week. 
 

Year 3 
 

Oliver for persevering with his writing and producing a fantastic instruction text. 
 

Year 4 
 

Oliver for his imaginative poem using figurative language. 
 

Year 5 
 

Tom for developing a good story plot showing imagination and creativity. 
 

Year 6 
 

Seth for a superb story full of wonderful description. 

 

Golden ticket winners: Alannah (R) and Eliza (Y4). 
 

Thank you to the children who led their Class Liturgies: 

9th October 

Y1: Janelle and Joby. 

Y2: Viktoria and Spencer. 

Y3: Oliver, Lucas and Ashleigh. 

Y4: Shay, Faith and James. 

Y5: Henry and Caitlin. 

Y6: Mia, Lucy and Freya. 

 

Prayers: please continue to pray for Mrs Clews who had hip replacement surgery this week. Please pray 

for her speedy recovery. 

 

Harvest: thank you so much for your generous donations, particularly so soon after the MacMillan 

appeal. All the food will be given to Black Country Food Banks to help the local community who are 

struggling to feed their families. 

 

Flu Vaccinations: will take place for children from Reception to Y6 on 23rd October. Most of the forms have now 

been collected. If you haven’t returned your child’s form please do so, as a matter of urgency. 

Children’s Halloween Disco: will take place on Thursday 24th October with the disco for Reception,  

Y1 and Y2 from 5.30pm - 6.30pm and Y3, Y4, Y5 and Y6 from 6.45pm – 8.00pm. Tickets will be on sale 

in school from Monday 14th October at £2.00 per child. Please send your child with cash as payment 

cannot be made using SchoolsBuddy. There will be lots of “goodies” to buy at the disco so the children can bring 

their pocket money. 
 

Blog: please have a look at our blog on the school website to show you some of the events taking place in school.  
 

Menu: Week 1 

 

Enjoy your week, 

 

Mrs S M Mason 
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